
Leduc Cats  
9th Annual June Jamboree 
Sunday June 24th, 2018 

Jamboree Style: 
 
Fun and instructional with each team getting two rounds of 10 offensive and 10 defensive plays with each 
team playing 4-5 games (no special teams).  Coaches are allowed on the field and there will be 1-2 unofficial 
referees provided for each peewee and bantam game.  LDMFA will provide these referees. 
 
Each team will have a minimum of two series of ten plays starting from the 40-yard line on offense and 
defense.  If a 1st down is not gained in three plays, then teams go back to the 40-yard line to continue play up 
to the end of the series.  If a touchdown is achieved then the next play is started at the 40-yard line with 
offense continuing with the ball until the end of the series.  A touchdown is scored as one point.  In the event 
of a turnover to defense, teams move back to the 40-yard line and continue play up to the end of the series. 
 
Blitzing will be allowed if it is agreed upon between both head coaches involved in each specific game. 
 
For atom teams, the games will be played following the 6-man atom rules and format. 
 
For teams traveling a distance to get to the Leduc Jamboree there will be access to two off-site changerooms 
that have showers. 
 
There will be a fresh water fill station to fill large (5 gal) team water jugs.  Athletes may then fill individual 
bottles from their team water jug.  Each team is expected to bring a large team water jug. 
 
Full concession is available on site for the entire duration of the jamboree. 
 
Cost: Each team is to bring a Silent Auction item valued at $100.00 
Once you have confirmed your attendance to the Jamboree, please follow with an email to Ken Coffee 
(coachkencoffee@gmail.com) with the following information pertaining to your donated item(s): 
• Name of person/team donating item 
• Item(s) description 
• Approximate value 
***This info is needed according to AGLC requirements 

Please be reminded of the “SPIRIT” of this jamboree.  For some, this will be their first 
time experiencing organized football.  We all want this experience to be a positive one! 
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